
Welcome to the second week of new-style notice sheet, replacing the weekly letter of the last 18 

months. There’s lots going on… 

This Sunday’s Services:  

Good Shepherd: 9.30am Holy Communion 

Christ Church:  8.00am Holy Communion 

11.00am Holy Communion. Junior Church will be meeting.  

Refreshments after the service. This service will be streamed live on the website. 

Sermon: Joy Dipple. Intercessions: David Fulljames 

 Readings:  James 5: 13-20  Mark 9: 38-50 

 Collect:  Gracious God, you call us to fullness of life: 

deliver us from unbelief, and banish our anxieties 

with the liberating love of Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen 

Midweek Services:  

ONLINE: Thursday Morning available from 9.30am on the parish website and YouTube channel. This 

week I think about the pressure to exercise and ‘get back to the gym’ 

MIDWEEK COMMUNION Thursday morning at 9.30am at Christ Church 

EVENING PRAYER: Friday afternoon at 5.00pm at Christ Church 

We have been notified of roadworks in Church Road and School Road, Tettenhall Wood, from 

Wednesday 29 September to Sunday 10 October. Please be aware that access to Christ Church may 

be difficult during this period. 

Next Sunday, 3rd September, will be HARVEST FESTIVAL at both churches. Gifts of tinned and 

packeted foods are welcomed for Good Shepherd Ministries (aka ‘Little Brothers’). Cash donations 

also welcomed: a dedicated offering bowl will be available at both churches. 

Place of Welcome is open every Tuesday between 1.30 and 3.30pm All are welcome to drop in at 

Christ Church for a cup of tea or coffee and a chat, outside, weather permitting.  

The Chosen is the first-ever multi-season series about the life of Christ, a chance to see Jesus in a 

way you’ve never seen Him before, through the eyes of those who knew Him. Streaming for free at 

Christ Church on Monday evenings at 7:00pm: from 27th September, and fortnightly thereafter. 

Contact April Beech for more information - avrilbeech13@yahoo.com . 

To our knitters and crafters: Please can you help knit/crochet poppies to put in our churches at 

Remembrance time.  A pattern is available in church. If you wish you can just knit the red poppies, 

Helen Phillips is happy to finish them off. There is no need to attach a pin - just the poppies are 

needed. Happy knitting! 

Events elsewhere: 

Coffee Morning for RNLI will be held on Saturday 9th October 10.30 to 1.00 at Tettenhall Wood URC 

Walk through the Bible at Joseph’s Merry Hill, Saturday 16 October from 10.00 – a day-long event 

exploring the epic story of the Old Testament. £16. Details/booking, contact Revd. Tim Eady: 

tim@pennfieldsparish.co.uk 1902 569625 

Contact details  Website – www.christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk  

Parish Office:  01902 238988 info@christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk 

Team Rector: 01902 751116 philwootton@sky.com 
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